

**Sports Operational Meeting – AFL – 4th  
February 2021**

**Present**

Josh McKenzie- Swans - President

Blake Mammarella- TRC- Acting Sport and Recreation Development Officer

Savannah Shepherd – Kangaroos – Treasurer

Travis - TRC- Specialist Operator

**Apologies**

Charlie Coote – Auskick – Coordinator

Amos Fenn – TRC – Project Officer

Adam Jones – TRC – CBD Supervisor

**Discussion topics**

Swans

Josh

- Asked about getting the Gerry Griffiths sign fixed, which has been bent on the left-hand side. SDO said would follow up with Project Officers.
- Asked if there was any news regarding the shipping container at No1 oval being moved to Riverside 5 for storage purposes. SDO would follow up.

Kangaroos

Savannah

- Asked when No.1 oval would be available as a result of the Veteran's cricket competition taking place 29/3-31/3 (this has an impact on their draw). SDO advised would talk to CBD supervisor to assess how long the turn around would be from cricket to AFL specs.
- Asked if Riverside markings have changed, in particular center circle not up to specs. SDO unaware of any changes but would follow up.

Acting Sport Development Officer

- Updated the group that Blake was taking over Amos in the SDO role. Any issues or correspondence should therefore go through him.

**Actions**

Kangaroos

Savannah

- Send AFL line marking/field specifications through to SDO to pass onto outdoor crew.

Acting Sport Development Officer

- Ask CBD Supervisor when No.1 Oval would be ready for AFL to begin using and notify AFL
- Ask CBD Supervisor if field markings have changed at Riverside 5 field
- Pass on relevant AFL field specs to CBD supervisor
- Liaise with Project Officer to determine if moving shipping container to Riverside 5 field is possible
- Liaise with both Project officers to fix Gerry Griffiths sign

**Sports Operational Meeting – AFL – 4th  
February 2021**

**Next Meeting**

1<sup>st</sup> April 2021

**Sports Operational Meeting – AFL – 4th  
February 2021**